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Dear Council Members,

Please continue your support to help retain part or all of the City’s financial 
contribution
to the Community Center.  The funding from the City has helped to support 
classes, youth programs
and cultural events and concerts which enrich, build and sustain our 
Sebastopol Community 
Loneliness and stress are pervasive and epidemic in our times.
The Community Center offers programs and events which greatly help 
people feel better about
themselves and connect to others, building community. This is important.
Thank you!

Respectfully,
Diane Baines

"If you feel as though you don’t fit into this world……..
it’s because you are here to create a better one.”




